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Have Student Loans? Learn Whether They Can Be Forgiven at an Upcoming Webinar
Clergy and employees of not-for-profit organizations engaged in faith-based work may now qualify for the Public Service Loan Forgiveness (PSLF) Program. However, time is of the essence. More favorable temporary rules expire October 31.
[bookmark: _Hlk101364301][bookmark: _Hlk101364341]Wespath is hosting a webinar that will provide more information about who qualifies, the application process, upcoming deadlines and where to find practical guidance on next steps. The webinar will be offered twice. Register today!
May 9 at 2:00 p.m., Central time 
May 11 at 12:30 p.m., Central time 
Learn more at Wespath.org/r/PSLF


